Beth L Tashnick

Subject: FW: WDIV spot

From: Robin Beltramini

Sent: Saturday, July 23, 2022 8:47 PM
To: Clerks <Clerk@troymi.gov>
Subject: WDIV spot

Aileen and staff,

Great job with Saturday’s drive through event and the television cameras and staff. You all came off as the
caring professionals you are!

Thank you for working so hard and representing our community so positively!!

Sincerely,
Robin Beltramini



